
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I do not believe in abortion, except in very exceptional circumstances.
Having an abortions - for the purpose of selecting the sex of a baby – instead of a life
threatening or medical reason is, in my view, premeditated cold blooded murder.  The
Government, and more precisely, our tax dollars should be used to enhance life in
medical related activities and not to terminate life because of somebodies religious or
cultural whims.
 
Individuals that practice cultural or religious sex selection for their unborn babies, are
anti-Australian and do not believe in our society’s values and principles.  The government
must cease its financial support of this activity and for these individuals, and it needs to
protect all children born or unborn in accordance with all UN charters.  Couples,
pretending to be parents, who wilfully practice gender selection of their unborn baby by
killing the baby with the unwanted sex, must pay for their abortion themselves and
preferably go and do it in another country that supports these barbaric practices. 
 
The government should:-
 *  Promote our multicultural society,
*  Champion the blend of cultures by eradicating barbaric and out dated practices   
 *  Outlaw this medical practice in Australia because it does not conform with society
*  Stop providing tax money to a selective few practicing gender selection,
*  Protect all children, born and unborn in accordance to UN charters.          
 
I hope this email plays a small part in helping to remove any Medicare association with
gender selection abortions.
 
 
 
Live Long and Prosper

Evangelos A. CALLIPOLITIS




